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Appendix 7: Church Safeguarding Statement

WALTHAMSTOW SDA SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT 

The Walthamstow Seventh Day 
Adventist Church Board fully 
adopts and follows the 
BUC Keeping Our Church Family 
Safe child and adult protection 
policy and procedures. We 
are committed to safeguarding 
adults who may be at risk and 
our young people who take 
part in our services and 
activities. 

We believe it is the 
responsibility of all to keep our 
church family safe and a 
number of roles have been 
specially developed to offer 
support and guidance. Details 
of these are provided here.  

Pastor: 
Vaughan Thorpe   
  

Responsible Persons: All department 
heads are Responsible Persons

Designated Safeguarding Lead

____________________________               

Disclosure Clerk
Angela McIntosh-Aley  


